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Upcoming Meetings
Our annual Steak Fry at the Mansion House and Log Cabin Courthouse at 214 E. Main Street in Centerville will  usher in the 2019-

2020 Lions year on Monday evening, September 9 at 6:30 pm.  This will also be District Governor's Night.                         

District Governor to Attend
Steak Fry

25-F  District  Governor  Don  Mullen  of
Indianapolis  will  pay  an  official  visit  to  the
Centerville Lions Club on September 9.  This is
also the  group's  annual  Steak  Fry to kick-off
the new Lions year.

It will be held at the Mansion House/Log Cabin
Courthouse in Centerville.  Festivities will begin with the meal at
6:30 pm.

Archway Days
Lions  participated  in  the  annual
Archway  Days  festivities  in
Centerville this year.  

They operated a  mini golf booth for
all to enjoy.  

The Lions in the picture are:
Paul  Elstro,  Ty  Farmer  and  Jim
Resh.

Lions Newest Couple Enjoy Annual Picnic
No one knew there was a new couple in their midst during the beginning
of  the  Centerville  Lions  Club Family  picnic  Monday  evening,  July  15.
But,  sometime  during  the  festivities,  Jeff  Jenkins  and  Crystal  Kaulen
revealed they were married earlier this summer.  Both members of the
club for the past several years, the two bankers told members they were
married July first at Cocoa Beach, Florida.  

The picnic was
held  again  at
Maplewood
Park which has
played  host  to
the  event  for

the past several years. This is the first year it has been held in July.  The
picnic will be held next year on July 13.

Newly installed president Bob Hobson held an informal planning meeting
for  programs  this  coming  year.   The  August  planning  meeting  was
canceled.  

Hobson revised the Standing Committees adding Dennis Stephen to the Fish Fry committee and Holly Stiggleman to the Christmas
Banquet and Scholarship committees.

Lions Earn Money For The Club
Members of the Centerville Lions Club sold tickets at the two entrances to the Autumn Oaks Dog Show at the Wayne County
Fairgrounds August 30 and 31. It was a chance to earn money for the Lions club. 

Lions who helped were Bob Hobson, Dennis Stephen and his wife Kathy, Jim Howell, Tim McConaha, Paul Elstro and his wife
Marie, Joe and Anne Elstro and their son Conner, Steve Orsborn, Scott Bevington, Ty Farmer, Jim Resh and Richard Lehman of the
Richmond Lions Club. Many thanks to these individuals for making this possible.

Upcoming Events
September 23 - Dinner meeting with program

October 14 - Dinner meeting;  October 28 - Dinner meeting
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